
Posted August30, 2013

Village of Chenequa
31275 W. Highway K, Chenequa, WI 53029

This is official notice that a meeting of the Plan Commission for the Village of Chenequa will be
held at 6:00 PM on Monday, September 9, 2013, at the Village Hall, 31275 W Hwy K,
Cheneqtta. The following matters will be discussed, with possible actions, as well as any other
matters that may come before the Commission:

1) Public comment period.

2) Chairman’s Report.

3) Approve minutes of the August 12, 2013 Plan Commission meeting.

4) Preliminary/final — Review and consider plans for a garage addition submitted by
Rob and Christy Foote of 32451 W Oakland Road.

5) Preliminary /Final — Review and consider plans for a renovation of the Elizabeth
Harned-Quadracci residence, 5636 Pheasant Drive.

6) Preliminary/Final — Review and consider plans for the construction of a new pool
submitted by Todd and Amanda Catlin of 531$ N County Road C.

7) Review permits issued for 2013 and all open permits to date.

8) Administrator’s Report.

9) Building Inspector’s Report.

10) Adjournment.

Respectfully submitted by:
Pamela Ann Little, Clerk-Treasurer

Requestftom persons with disabitities who need assistance to participate in this meeting or hearing should be mode to the Village
Administrator with as much advance notice as possible.

www.cheneaua.org
Phone 262-367-2239


